
Security Meeting March 3, 2010 

6:00pm 

BBHOA Clubhouse 

Discussions and Helpful Information from Special Security Meeting 

Attendees: Councilman Chandler Loupe and 6 Sheriff Deputies and 1 Detective 

Board Members: Kimberly McDaniel- President 

Greg Tullier- Secretary 

Robert Blanchard   

Emory Belton   

David Balhoff   

Ryan Skavron   

HOA Representative- Erin Guillory 

Deputies have been trying hold Response times to 5 to 10 minutes depending on what’s going on 

in the area. 

Association is in the process of purchasing no solicitors signs for our neighborhoods to be posted 

at entrances from Bluebonnet. Homeowners can also put signs near their front doors. This will 

allow the sheriff’s office to cite violators. 

 The following numbers are suggested by the deputies to help with response time for other than 

911 calls. 389-5073 Burbank substation. 389-5000 call center after 5 pm. Trying to increase 

number of deputies from 8 to 12 per shift. Deputies have agreed to patrol Longwood Plantation 

road which runs behind our neighborhood next to the farm land. We are outside of the City 

Limits so are patrolled totally by EBR Sheriffs deputies. It also recommended that our 

residents without back fences make every effort to install their back fences to help increase 

security. 

Discussion with Chandler Loupe: He will help us get additional lighting from Entergy. The HOA 

will be responsible for the expenses and the monthly bill. This is standard for street lighting 

around neighborhoods. 

Sidewalks would be our total expense so we will be getting prices. 

Erin is contacting DPW about Trash alongside Bluebonnet from tree trimming. Also getting 

estimates to remove trash / debris from Spring Tree property. 

Meeting Adjourned 7:30 pm 

 


